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NIB OFFICE HOURS

The National Insurance Board wishes to advise
the public that its offices will resume normal
business hours tomorrow Wednesday, 4th
September, 2019 at 9 a.m.

Office closures remain in effect for the islands of
Grand Bahama, Abaco, Bimini and the Berry
Islands until further notice.

Staff are asked to exercise caution as they report
to work, weather and circumstances permitting
for safe travel.
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